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The December meeting of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on December 11th 
at Trissa’s Family Restaurant, 4014 Dundas Street East, London . 

Calendar of Events 
 

Dec. 6               LCLC members needed to volunteer at the Salvation Army Kettle Drive 10 am—8 pm 
Dec. 9               Fight for Sight organizational meeting at 7 pm at 790 Wonderland Rd. in basement room   
Dec. 11             LCLC Christmas  Meeting with spouses— 6:30 pm at Trissa’s Family Restaurant with a choice of 
turkey or prime rib at a cost of $25.00 per person.  Musical entertainment will be provided. 
Dec. 13              LCLC members needed to volunteer at the Salvation Army Kettle Drive 10 am—8 pm 
Dec. 30             LCLC Board of Directors Meeting - 7:00 pm  - Trinity Lutheran Church 
Jan. 25             Eyes Right annual meeting including the Parade of  Cheques 
Feb. 12/15 LCLC to host Zone 4 Meeting—Trinity Lutheran Church 
 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
President Lion Joanne Lystar 452-3935 — Secretary Lion Christine Aben Morrison 681-0450 — Bulletin Editor Lion Pat Nolan  472-6436  

The following business was conducted at London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday Dec. 3, 2014 
Recom.-  LCLC accept up to $450 expenses for the December 11th Spouse’s Night 
Motion—LCLC participate in a fund raising project selling rain barrels (carried) 
We are looking for suggestions for a Zone Project that would help raise awareness for area Lions Clubs. 
The club is looking for a new member to take over the Easter Bunny fundraising event for 2015.  The  LCBO 
where we have been selling the bunnies in the past has new rules that prohibits us from selling product at the 
stores.  We are looking for alternative sites to sell our chocolate for next year. 
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                                       Board Meeting Notes — December 3, 2014 

Fight For Sight Update 

A coordinator has been hired for the I*See project and starts December 5th.  The Vision Screener is being delivered from 
Germany. 

Brian and Jim B. attended a 4-hour meeting at the Ivey Institute on Dec. 5th to get a hands-on demonstration on the vision 
scanners to be used in the I*SEE project, which we are supporting. 

Fundraising Meeting: will be held on December 9 at 7 p.m. at 790 Wonderland Road (at Viscount) in the community room 
in the basement.  
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London Central Lions Barbecue 
The fundraising barbecues in November went very well and raised more money per weekend than our 
summer weekends.  Thanks to all of the volunteers (and there were a lot of them) who braved the cold 
to make these two weekends a big success.   The new tent worked very well and we are looking for-
ward to getting the club name printed on the tent to help promote the London Central Lions. 
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Holiday Humour 
People are so worried about what they eat between Christmas and the New Year, but they really should be wor-
ried about what they eat between the New Year and Christmas. 
The main reason that Santa is so jolly is because he knows where all the bad girls live. 


